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MAYOR BRANDON JOHNSON STATEMENT ON THE PASSING OF ANN LURIE 

CHICAGO – With the passing of Ann Lurie, the City of Chicago loses a true flagbearer of 

philanthropy whose contributions have touched countless lives. Her dedication, most 

notably seen through the Ann & Robert H. Lurie Children’s Hospital, reflects a lifetime 

committed to helping others.  

Ann's spirit of generosity and her selfless drive to make the world a better place will 

forever inspire the people of our city. I am extending my heartfelt condolences to her family 
and friends, as her legacy of kindness and compassion will be cherished and remembered 

always. 
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